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Memorandum 

 

TO:   

 

 

SUBJECT: Outstanding Materials Support 

DATE: 5 March 2010 

We would like to personally thank you for your outstanding support to Lockheed Martin 

Missiles and Fire Control and our Customers throughout 2009.  One of our focus items 

for the last couple of year has been to raise the bar for Supply Chain performance, 

expecting 100% on time Delivery and 100% Quality to maximize mission success.  You 

have met this challenge for 2009, an exceptional accomplishment.  This achievement is a 

testament to the commitment by your management and workforce to performance 

excellence and customer satisfaction.     

 

Thank you! 

 

    
  

Robert F. Costello, Vice President   John J. Varley, Vice President 

Materials Acquisition and Management  Quality and Mission Success 

Missiles and Fire Control    Missiles and Fire Control 
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